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Your ref: SSD-46807958 
Our ref: DOC24/908900 

Ms Anna Nowland 
Team Leader Assessments 
Department of Planning, Housing, and Infrastructure 

By email: anna.nowland@dpie.nsw.gov.au 

Dear Ms Nowland 

Thank you for the invitation to provide advice in relation to the Amendment Report and Response 
to Submissions for Taronga Zoo Sky Safari (SSD-46807958). NSW National Parks and Wildlife 
(NPWS) has reviewed the referral, and I can advise that NPWS has no comment or feedback to 
provide. 

If you have any further questions about this matter, please contact the NPWS Sydney North Area, 
via npws.sydneynorth@environment.nsw.gov.au or telephone: (02) 9451 3479. 

Yours sincerely 

 
 
Chad Weston 
Manager, Sydney North 
NSW National Parks & Wildlife Service 

4 May 2025 
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